KWAD:; Wadena, Minnesota; 920 kHz:

August 24, 1998

John N. Sampson
5055 Moose Point Road
Orand Rapids, MIN 55744

Mr. Sampson:

This letter 1s to confirm your reception of KWAD and KNSP on August 8, 1998.

KWAD transmits from 5 miles south of Wadena, MN on a frequency of 920 KHz. KNSP
transmits from Staples, MN on a frequency of 1430 KHz.

You may be interested to know that on the morning of August 8, [ completed a major
service project on the KNSP transmitter. I think that would explain your ability to receive
the signal on that day.

KWAD is celebrating its 50" year of broadcasting. It’s a pleasure to know that there are
people beyond the listening area that are interested in our programming. | haven’t had a
letter from a DXer for quite some time. I have had reception reports from as far away as
Finland over the years.

Keep listening! Thanks for your letter.

Sincerely, % ;
C’ﬁgmmberg

Engineer - KWAD/KNSP/KKWS
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